
Comment for planning application 23/00853/OUT
Application Number 23/00853/OUT

Location Land East Of Warwick Road Drayton Warwick Road Banbury

Proposal Outline application for up to 170 dwellings (Use Class C3) with associated open space and
vehicular access off Warwick Road, Banbury; All matters reserved except for access

Case Officer Richard Greig  
 

Organisation
Name Alicia Baker

Address The Rectory,Church Street,Wroxton,Banbury,OX15 6QE

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments My main objection to this proposed development is that the houses will be isolated from 
Banbury - far too far for someone to walk into town and it is not on a bus route. It will 
neither be part of Banbury nor part of Hanwell. This is a lazy proposal. It is too easy to plonk 
houses on greenfield when 170 homes could be recreated in a more convenient site within 
Banbury where there is public transport. 
 
The newest existing homes on this side of Banbury are not being purchased as quickly as 
they once were - the market is slowing down. Therefore this new development is not 
needed.  
 
My parishioners include people who live in the village of Hanwell and the new housing 
estates that already exist. There is a clear, planned  boundary between the two. Everyone is 
clear that the boundary was to stay and the land between both areas of housing would be 
enjoyed by everyone. This new development is not needed and seems to be a breach of 
trust. 
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